Lisa Driscoll

From: Chee Lu <clu256@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 1:55 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X Funding Support for Contra Costa County Office of the Sheriff
Hi Lisa,

| am writing to support Measure X funding for the Contra Costa County Sheriff's Office. Please make sure your office
appropriate the requested $12.8M annual budget and the $1.1M one-time costs for 25 additional patrol deputies, five
sergeants, and four detectives to focus on quality of life crimes. And the requested technology upgrades to include Body
Worn Cameras, in-car cameras, three professional staff to support the Public Records Act (PRA) requests for videos, as
well as a GPS-enabled dispatching system.

Thank you very much.

Best regards,
Chee Lu

256 Channi Loop
Danville, CA 94506
510.747.8522



